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“When is this quarantine going to be over?”  “When are we going to be done with all of  this!”  These are the questions that I get asked over 

and over from my children, along with, “When is the corona virus going to be gone?”  Well I would love to be able to answer, “Now!” and 

have things go back to “normal”, but I know that it is not going to be that easy.  Another question that I have received a lot is, “When can we 

celebrate Mass again?”  Well one important thing to note is that Father has always been celebrating the Mass, he has just been celebrating 

it privately.  The private celebrations for the daily Mass will continue for the time being.  What we have just recently received were our 

guidelines from the Bishop on what needs to happen in order for us to be able to celebrate the Mass publicly.  We have 53 guide lines that 

have been laid out and we spent a lengthy meeting  with members of  Sacred Worship and Parish Council, discussing how that might look 

in our Parish, but the most important piece that is missing in all of  this is volunteers.  Father talked about it in his homily this past week, 

and we have posted the guidelines on our Parish Facebook page, and also our Parish website, but what we are looking for are Volunteers!   

We need YOU who are under the age of  65.  These volunteers will assist with greeting and making sure that we are within our 25% capacity,  

guiding people to the pews, helping with the dismissal of  Mass, and the cleaning and sanitizing of  the church after Mass.  In this role, you 

MUST wear a mask and also watch and sign off  on the Diocesan Training.   So please don’t overwhelm yourself  with the what – ifs and the 

preparation just start with are you under the age of  65…if  the answer is yes then ask the Holy Spirit…Are you calling me to do your work 

here?  If  the answer is yes then contact the Rectory and Father will get you set up with the work that needs to happen.  If  the answer is no, 

then ask the Holy Spirit to guide you to where it is that you are to do his work, and start there.  

“ As it is, there are many parts, but one body.  …God has put the body together, … so that there should be no division in the body, but that its 

parts should have equal concern for each other.   If  one part suffers, every part suffers with it; if  one part is honored, every part rejoices with it.  

Now you are the body of  Christ, and each one of  you is a part of  it.” ~1 Corinthians 12:20, 24-27 

The Promises of  the Sacred Heart of  Jesus 



Saint Patrick Parish High School Students in the News 

***More of  our graduating High School Seniors will be featured next month*** 

Name: Klaudia Salverson 

Hometown: Mauston 

Future Plans: I plan to attend UW-

Milwaukee in the fall majoring in 

Undecided/Business and will be in 

their Pre-law program. 

Advice for future MHS Graduates : 

Don’t take your 4 years for 

granted. Try out new things 

because you never know how 

great it will turn out. Stay out of  

drama because it is a waste of  

time and won’t matter in the 

future. Focus on yourself  and try 

to stay positive! 

Name: Marisa Dolata 

Hometown: Mauston 

Future Plans: I plan to 

attend UW-LaCrosse and 

major in Occupational 

Therapy 

Advice for future MHS 

Graduates : Befriend 

everyone. You never know 

when they will need your 

help or you will need 

their help. 

Name: Joshua Eckerman 

Hometown: Wisconsin Dells 

 Future Plans: I Plan to 

attend UW-LaCrosse for 

either Biology or 

Microbiology 

Your favorite academic 

memory while at MHS: 

I enjoyed all of  the 

presentations and skits I 

have gotten to watch to and 

be a part of  throughout all 

of  high school.  

 Advice for future MHS 

Graduates : 

You can never fail if  you 

truly give it 100%. 

 

 

Name: Anna Boppart 

Hometown: Amboy, IL  

 Future Plans: Next fall I will 

attend University of  Mary in 

Bismarck, ND and double major in 

Elementary and Special Education. 

I would love to do various mission 

trips, study abroad, and after 

college serve in the Peace Corps.  

Advice for future MHS Graduates: 

Be excellent observers and learn 

from other people's mistakes. And 

if  you ever wonder if  you are 

making a wrong decision just ask 

yourself, “Will this make me a 

better, more wholesome person?” 

and BOOM there’s your answer. 

 

 

We are bringing our Cow to Pasture!   
Please make sure to check out our cow which will be  at 

Lion’s Park in honor of  June Dairy Month.   This year for 

judging they will be posting images of  all the cows on 

their Facebook page, Juneau Co. Dairy Promotion Council,  

 for the community to vote on.   We would LOVE to see 

your pictures with our cow!!  Simply take a picture and 

post  it with the hash tag #stpatscow and we will share it 

to our Facebook page.  Let’s make sure to pray for all of  

our hard working farmers and their families!  


